Formentera rolls out diverse bill to mark Universal Children's Day
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Formentera's councillors of social welfare, environment and sports, Vanessa Parellada, Daisee
Aguilera and Jordi Vidal, respectively, shared news today of the activities organised by the
Council to commemorate Children's Day on the island. Universal Children's Day occurs on
November 20 and, as last year, a programme of events has been tailor-made for local children
and teens. Formentera is also recognised as a Child-friendly City, an honour bestowed on the
Council October 17, 2014.

Conferences

The programme gets under way tomorrow with two open conferences. Paco Pérez will give a
talk entitled "El rosa y el blau ja no molen" (Why pink and blue just don't cut it anymore) and
Virginia Vallejo will present another on sexual diversity and gender identity. For parents,
guardians or anyone else interested, the two events will take place from 7.00pm in the
conference hall of the Office of Culture.

Activities continue until November 30 with everything from storytelling for kids, theatre, film
screenings and an open-house at the sports centre to reach out to Formentera young people
and families.

This year also sees the return of two other initiatives: the community beach cleanups organised
jointly with Formentera schools and an intergenerational space to facilitate exchanges between
youth and the elderly. On Saturday, November 25, residents are invited to take part in a
community bike ride, a first this year and just one of the many activities marking Universal
Children's Day. See posters for more information.




